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Dear Parent / Carer,

We have received an update from the Food Standards Agency (FSA) that the
investigation into the contamination of mustard products with peanuts has now
closed.

The FSA statement can be found here.

As a precaution during the investigation, Dolce applied the mustard allergen to all
pupils with a peanut allergy ticked on SchoolGrid, on 30th September. Although the
investigation is now closed, we will not be removing the mustard allergen from your
child’s account. This action can only be taken by the parent if they feel confident in
doing so.

We want to reassure you that none of Dolce's products were affected.

The FSA still continues to advise anyone with a peanut allergy to avoid products
listed in the allergy alerts. For further details, please visit the FSA's website.

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate
to contact Customer Care.

Yours Faithfully,
Dolce Customer Care

https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/news/allergy-advice-lifted-as-investigation-into-mustard-ingredients-contaminated-with-peanuts-draws-to-a-close
https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/alert/fsa-aa-51-2024-update-15

